Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2011 1:42 PM

To: ‘Nathan Allen'; Miller, Charles GSA - Technical Service Department; 'Matt Gates'
Cc: 'Paul Beamer'; 'Logan Medeiros'

Subject: RE: Test results - 10020-G

Nathan,

I will make arrangements to review the plan by the end of the day tomorrow.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Nathan Allen [mailto:nallen@sandis.net]

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2011 1:26 PM

To: Miller, Charles GSA - Technical Service Department; 'Matt Gates'
Cc: 'Paul Beamer'; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health; 'Logan Medeiros'
Subject: RE: Test results - 10020-G

Jerry,

Rockridge Geotechnical intends to have a sampling plan in place by tomorrow morning. Will you have time to
review/approve this plan by Monday?

Thanks,

Nathan

@ SANDIS

Nathan Allen, PE

Project Engineer

1721 Broadway, Suite 201
Oakland, CA 94612
nallen@sandis.net
P.510.873.8866 | D.510.590.3412
F.510.873.8868

www.sandis.net

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This transaction by email or fax, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it may contain
confidential information that is legally privileged and/or protected. The information and materials contained herein are for the sole use and benefit of
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the individual or entity to whom Sandis has performed these services. The use of this document does not create a contractual relationship or a
cause of action in favor of a third party recipient against Sandis. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, and distribution or use of any of the information contained in or attached to
this transmission is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail, by fax at
(510) 873-8868, or by telephone at (510) 873-8866 and destroy the original transmission and its attachments without reading or saving in any
manner

From: Miller, Charles GSA - Technical Service Department [mailto:Charles.Miller@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2011 11:53 AM

To: 'Matt Gates'

Cc: 'Paul Beamer'; 'Nathan Allen'; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Test results - 10020-G

Matt,

Nathan just called, and said that some of the test results are in, but are also a bit convoluted. Rockridge will be sending
an email out sometime today to summarize their findings. | think it best (as you and Nathan both mentioned) for us to

schedule equipment mobilization and soil sampling to occur on Monday, August 22, 2011. That should provide enough
time for Gallagher and Burk to properly protect their employees, and for SANDIS/Rockridge to come up with a sampling
plan.

| left a message asking for a not-to-exceed number for the Work to start on Monday, so give me a call and | can then
issue the Force Account Directive (T&M).

Thanks.

Trip Miller

County of Alameda, GSA-TSD
Off: (510) 208-9588

Fax: (510) 208-3995

Cell: (925) 915-9707

Email: charles.miller@acgov.org




